
4th October 2017 

Thank you very much to all who were able to attend the welcome meetings and for the 

positive comments I received from several parents about the meetings. Thank you to parents 

for the feedback regarding various aspects mentioned in the Newsletter as your support is 

much appreciated.  

Sarah Hawkins (Chair of our Governors) and I met with the Road Safety Managers from the 

Local Authority after their traffic survey. They are going to conduct another survey in the 

very near future. Thank you for parents, and especially Mrs Stone, for continuing to raise the 

school crossing situation with the Local Authority. The Local Authority will continue to work 

with the children in school delivering their road safety programme throughout the year.  

The school menu will be circulated by ParentMail tomorrow. If you have any questions about 

it, please come and speak to our cook, Mrs Battista, or myself.  

This week Mary from the The People’s Kitchen joined our collective worship in preparation 

for our Harvest Festival. She explained the food items they need and I am sure your children 

will remember but just in case, their Wish List will be sent to you by ParentMail. We warmly 

invite you to join our Harvest Festival on Friday at 2pm. Thank you. 

Mrs Denise Henry 


